
Smith Sub Pre-application meeting notes 

A meeting held with Felix Lleverino in the Planning Office on July 1, 2022. We discussed connectivity 

opportunities. The County Planning Division will likely ask for a note to be placed on the plat indicating 

the potential for a future public road. The location of the designation would be on the western edge of 

the lot. 


